
CORRIGENDUM 

EXTENSION OF BID SUBMISSION DATE FOR ESTABLISHMENT OF ERP SYSTEM 

Reference to this office advertisement published in daily Express Tribune Islamabad on 27th 

February 2021 regarding Establishment of ERP system, please note that the last date for 

submission of the bid is extended till 29.04.2021. 

The other terms and conditions of the bidding documents, opening/ closing time and the venue 

will remain the same.  

Mailing address: Director General Galiyat Development Authority, 2nd Floor, ZTBL 

Building, Main Mansehra road Abbottabad. Contact No 0992-9310240 

 

 


